
InULA Book Sale Report 

This year's InULA Book Sale was held on April 18 and 19. One day before, 11 tables were set up 
and packed with books on top and underneath. The preview sale was on Saturday, April 18 from 
9 am to noon. Approximately 25-30 people paid $10 fee and lined up based on the lottery results. 

Forty six volunteers helped with setting-up, working, and cleaning-up the sale. This year to save 
money the committee decided not to offer pizza at the sorting party. Thanks to Sherri Michaels, 
for donating food, cookies and fruits. 

After the sale we deposited $3853.41 into InULA checking account. This is significantly less 
than last year, but still a respectable result for this all-volunteer effort. 

Thanks to the Book sale Committee members David Fraiser (co-chair), Emily Okada, Eric 
Snajder, Gary Charbonneau, Sherri Michaels and Jo McClamroch. 

Submitted by Akram Khabibullaev, 2009 book sale co-chair. 
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